
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REVISED 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  Town of Newport, NH 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 

September 13, 2016, has been changed to Tuesday, September 27, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH at which time the following matter will be 

considered: 

 

 

2016-SPFP-004:  RHTL Partners, LLC. (Owners) and Mark Stewart, RA (Agent) request 

review of a site plan for a proposed 45' x 110' (approx.) addition to the rear of the existing 

Newport Chevrolet-Buick-GMC building. The property is identified as Map 233 Lot 004 and is 

located at 320 John Stark Highway in the Industrial (I) Zoning District. 
 
 
ALL DOCUMENTS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 


